

Executive Building 100 George Street Brisbane PO Box 15185 City East Queensland 4002 Australia

Telephone +61 7 3224 4500 Facsimile +61 7 3221 3631 Email ThePremier@premiers.qld.gov.au Website www.thepremier.qld.gov.au

Mr Paul French Co-Convenor Brisbane CBD BUG GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 9 February outlining your policy priorities for the state election due in 2009. I have been requested to respond on the Premier's behalf.

Please be assured that the Queensland Government appreciates the views and valued input of the Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle Users Group. We are currently giving full consideration to the issues that you have raised and will reply in detail in due course.

Yours sincerely

**Nick Williams** 

Senior Policy Advisor

Maril

